
As the school year ends, a busy summer will commence for 
the Oshkosh Area School District, with many buildings under 
construction, moving staff and students, and ongoing maintenance 
to sites throughout the district. With that, many different levels 
of planning are underway for the current Webster-Stanley facility 
and the eventual construction of Menominee Elementary School. 
As a result, Miron Construction, Bray Architects, and OASD have 
had many conversations to strategize and plan June activities at 
the Webster-Stanley site.  
 
As a reminder, Oshkosh Area School District is looking at a 
potential August groundbreaking ceremony for that building. 
Please keep an eye out in future communications for the exact date 
and time.
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At Vel Phillips Middle School, construction continues at a rapid pace, with many different types of contractors on site. As spring weather 
continues, the exterior work will continue with masonry, metal panel, and glazing being installed. In addition, all of the roofs have been 
installed on the building. On the inside of the building, Miron Construction is working area-by-area on cabinetry, finishing and sealing 
floors, and installing drywall. 
 
On the Secure Entry Projects, construction is in full swing on the addition at Oakwood Elementary School as the addition is out of the 
ground, and walls for the new office are on the rise. Capelle & Diedrich Construction will continue on the addition over the next few 
months. As the district shifts into summer, they will occupy the renovation spaces at Read Elementary, North High, and West High in 
June.
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	» Install exterior and interior finishes at Vel Phillips Middle 
School

	» Walls and roof to go up at Oakwood Elementary School

	» Design meetings with the Menominee Nation and Bray 
Architects on identity and branding design for Menominee 
Elementary School
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